
KILCOY GOLF CLUB                       

MAY 2023 NEWSLETTER


✓ FIXTURE BOOKS

2023 Fixture Books are still available at the Club. If you haven't got one yet - just ask at the 
bar. The other way to keep up to date with all our events is the Stack Team App. This is a 
free app that you can download, and then search for Kilcoy Golf Club (look for our little 
koala logo to get the right one). Request to join, and you will be kept up to date with 
everything happening at the club.

If you haven't had a look at the new Club Website which was launched earlier this year, go 
to kilcoygolf.com.au to see it. All past newsletters are available here and on Team App.

✓ 6 MONTH MEMBERSHIPS

Our Club's 6 month memberships run from 1st January to 30th June, and then 1st July to 
31st December, so second half memberships of $220.00 are due on 1st July. These can 
be paid at the Clubhouse or by Direct Debit to:-

Kilcoy Golf Club
BSB 084 745
Acc 32 181 5307

Please include your surname in the description.
For new members, our special price of $175.00 for 6 months means July is a great time to 
join to get a full 6 month benefit at a discounted price. New members should get their 
applications into the club in June to take advantage of this special price, so if you know 
anyone keen to try golf, let them know of this offer. 

✓ MAY TROPHY DONORS

Thank you to the following businesses for being Trophy Donors during May:-
Pinnacle Insurance Services, Kilcoy Global Foods, Iron Horse 
Trailers,Cracker's Blinds and Curtains and Elders Kilcoy- Woodford.
Thanks, also, to all Club Members who are Trophy Donors this month.

✓ CAPTAIN'S REPORT 
                                               Local Rule Change - endorsed by management committee 

Where a tree root interferes with the lie of the player's ball, or the area of the player's 
intended swing, relief without penalty may be taken. That is, the ball may be lifted and 
dropped within one club-length of, and not nearer to the hole than, the nearest point of 
relief.

http://kilcoygolf.com.au/


Club Championships

- 1st Round Men's Club Championships  Saturday 20 May 2023. Tee off is 11:30 am.

-  2nd Round Men's Club Championships  Sunday 21 May 2023. Tee off is 11:30 am. 

- 3rd Round Men's and First Round Ladies Championships 27 May 2023. 
   Tee off 11:30 am  

- 4th  Round Men's and 2nd  Round Ladies Championships 28 May 2023. 
  Tee off 11:30 am.  

✓ FROM THE SECRETARY

A big THANK YOU to Gary and Robyn Webster for the slashing 
and spraying of the pine tree area. We greatly appreciate the 
assistance given.

At the committee’s May meeting, nominations for Captain, (Jamie 
Mitchell), and Vice-Captain, (Dan Sheehan), were received and 
accepted. Congratulations to both Jamie and Dan for filling these 
positions. A big thank you also to Michael Ball and Steve Hunter for 
offering their assistance to Captain/ Vice Captain when required.

The Committee and Members would also like to thank Blue for his exceptional  work 
as Captain of the Kilcoy Golf Club.

When exercising dogs on the Golf Course, could owners please be aware that the bunkers 
are specially prepared areas intended to test your ability to play a ball from the sand, not 
as an exercise area for animals?

✓ LADIES UPCOMING EVENTS

Championships are on 27th and 28th May.  If you haven't given Robyn your names, can 
you please do so?

11th June 4BBB Championships

16th July Foursomes Championships  

20th August Mixed Foursomes Championships

Next Black Rack Ladies 9 hole comp Saturday 24th June.

We were invited to Toogoolawah Golf Clubs Ladies Open Day on the 10th May. Due to 
other commitments we only had two golfers able to play. Lorraine Barrett and Jay Byrant 
represented our club admirably, with Lorraine being the winner of the day with a fantastic 
Stableford score of 43 points. Congratulations Lorraine. Lady golfers are doing so well. 
Keep it up ladies!



✓ Big THANK YOU to  Kilcoy Global Foods for donating a whole 
rump for us to raffle.
This raffle will be drawn at the last round of the Championships on 
Sunday 28th of May.
If you would like some tickets to sell to friends and family, please 
let Louise know.

✓ BREAKING NEWS! Our Federal Member, Shane Neumann, has 
rung Louise to tell her that her application for the Volunteers Grant has been successful! 
We will receive $3000 in June, to go towards kitchen equipment that will assist volunteers 
with catering. More on this in the next newsletter.

GOLF ETIQUETTE AND RULES 


 Priority on the Course 

Unless otherwise determined by the Committee, priority on the course is 
determined by a group’s pace of play. Any group playing a whole round is entitled 
to pass a group playing a shorter round. The term “group” includes a single 
player. 

                                          


